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Student reports 

Student reports were issued to parents in the last week of 

school. This semester we have had many students who were 

sick or absent during exams and this meant that results have 

been held up. We were pleased to see the positive performance 

of so many students on the end of year exams. The depth of 

understanding and confidence that students showed was very 

pleasing.  

Academic Champions  

The competition between students for the Academic Champion 

Award was very very close. The winners in some classes were 

decided by fractions of a mark. We congratulate all of our 

Academic Award winners and encourage all students to set 

achievable goals to improve their learning. 

Honour Roll 

Because of the depth of quality of our students in each class we 

have presented Honour Roll certificates to those students who 

achieved an overall average of greater than 85% for the year in 

Years 3-5.  

Year 5 Graduation Ceremony 

As our Year 5 student prepare to go off to Middle school, we 

wish them every success in their future learning. On Wednesday 

22 June all of our Year 5s performed for parents and received 

certificates to mark the occasion. Most of our students are 

heading off to SIS@ Gamuda to continue their study, and we 

hope to see them at our shared events.  
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Concert 

Many thanks to all the parents for their support of the school 

concert.  Your help assisting with costumes and props and your 

presence made it a very special occasion. The children did a 

great job with their acts and many thanks also go to the teachers 

for their organisation and practice in preparing classes for their 

items.  

Student Council 

Many many thanks to the members of the Student Council and 

Mr Brad. They have been very active and reliable during the 

year and have raised a lot of money for Operation Smile as well 

as organizing a Toy Drive, and Book Drive to collect donations 

for others. Their fundraising activities caused lots of excitement. 

Thank you for your input and support in judging the International 

Day doors, and the covers for the Year Book.  

In fourth term some Year 3 students stepped up to be observers 

and will hopefully volunteer to be part of the group once again 

in the new school year.  

Farewell  

Many students and teachers are heading off for a summer 

vacation. Please be very safe and we look forward to seeing 

you all again in the new school year. If parents have not yet 

collected their child’s report they may visit during the vacation 

as the office will be open.  

In this last week of school, students also received the school 

Year Book, class photos and concert video.  

New School Year  

The new school year begins on Monday 8 August and we will 

welcome our new Year 1 students on Saturday 6 August so they 

are familiar with their classroom. You will be contacted through 

the holidays with the details.  

I look forward to seeing all of our happy students return here 

after a refreshing summer break.  

HAPPY HOLIDAY to all.  

 

 

 

SINGAPORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

@ VAN PHUC    
Jun 2016 

 

 

 

 

     Concert AY 2015-2016 

 

                      www.kinderworld.net 

 

 

Address:  2D Van Phuc Diplomatic Compound 
46 Van Bao street, Ba Dinh District 

Tel:    (84-4)3726 1601– Fax: (84-4) 37261600 

Email:  enquiry@vanphuc.sis.edu.vn 
  


